
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
August 19, 2022 

      
Temporary Closure of Descanso Bay Emergency Wharf 

 
Due to damage caused by a log to the emergency wharf at Descanso Bay, Green Wharf will be used by 
emergency services personnel for up to the next five weeks while repairs are undertaken. The public is 
asked to not moor boats in the wharf area designated for emergency services. All other space on the wharf 
is available to the public.  
 
Emergency vehicles bringing patients for transport to Nanaimo will need to park on Wharf Road after ferry 
services stop for the night. Please do not park along the section of the road that is next to the Green Wharf 
dock. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4531 or 250-390-4111 
 transit@rdn.bc.ca 
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